EDMONTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

January 29, 2008

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: E. Schmidt, Superintendent of Schools
SUBJECT: Bereavement

ORIGINATOR: B. Tams, Assistant Superintendent

RESOURCE
STAFF: Cheryl Singer

INFORMATION
Mrs. Diana Simpson passed away December 28, 2007 at the age of fifty-nine years.
Mirs. Simpson began her career with Edmonton Public Schools in 1970 in Central Services
with Library Services. Throughout her career, Mrs. Simpson served as a lunch room
assistant, teacher assistant and secretary at Kensington School and as an administrative
assistant at Delwood School. Most recently, Mrs. Simpson worked at Central Services in

Personnel Recruitment and Staffing.

Mrs. Simpson is survived by her husband Bob, sons Rob, a teacher with the district at Jasper
Place School, Russell and daughter Rhonda.

A memorial donation has been made to the Canadian Cancer Society on behalf of the
administration and board of trustees.
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